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Intergovernmental 

Submission  

 

 

 

Provincial Pre-Budget Consultation Process 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Finance 

Date Submitted 

Friday, February 11, 2022 

Summary 

The purpose of this submission is to provide input from the City of Guelph to the 
province in advance of the tabling of the 2022/23 budget.  

Lead 

Intergovernmental Services 

Attachments 

Attachment-1 2022 City of Guelph Submission to the Ontario Pre-Budget 
Consultation 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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